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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To offer extra support for your child during this important year, we are running Easter 
booster Sessions for all children in Year 6. The children will be taking part in a variety of 
practical activities including our new Now press play technology to support their 
Spelling, punctuation and grammar skills and reading comprehension skills. On the final 
afternoon we hope to take part in some PE activities however this will be dependent on 
the weather.  

 

These sessions will take place after school as follows: 

Monday 3rd April 

Tuesday 4th April 

Wednesday 5th April 

The sessions on these days will run 9:30am -2:30pm and will be delivered by Miss Jones, 
Mrs Chauhan, Mrs Whittaker and Mrs Taylor.  

 

Children should bring a snack, packed lunch and a water bottle with them.  

We would be grateful if you would encourage your child to attend these sessions to help 
consolidate their understanding of these subjects in a fun, supportive manner.  Please 
return the reply slip below to the school office. Thank you for your continued support. 

Thank you, 

Miss Jones  
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Name: _______________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 Easter booster sessions.  

My child will be: 

-Collected  

-Walk home  

Signed: ____________________________(parent/carer) Date: ________________ 
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